
APL	Meeting	5/4/2016	
	
In	Attendance:	
Bonnie	Tinker	
John	Ramshur	
Janine	Engle	
Jeff	Hulsmann	
Paul	Banta	
Cathy	Green	
Linda	Veer	
Darin	Dawson	
	
	
Treasurer’s	Report:	Rob	Thompson	
$	4708.77		
$	4708.68	
$	77.46	
	
Plaques:	Darin	will	get	plaques	engraved.	A	meeting	will	take	place	tomorrow	with	
town	employees	to	put	together	a	plan	for	the	park.		Light	poles	are	in	but	not	wired	
yet.	
Wood	benches	will	be	installed	down	105	with	one	already	in	place.	The	others	will	
be	installed	soon.		
	
RR	Bridge:	36%	of	the	plan	has	been	approved.	The	concept	comes	next	and	then	
the	construction.		UP	is	requiring	a	fence	outside	of	their	right	of	way.	They	also	
want	to	charge	us	for	air	space	for	the	bridge.	We	are	trying	to	secure	the	ties	that	
are	being	taken	up	but	we	are	not	getting	anywhere	with	anybody.		We	are	ready	to	
proceed	with	construction	but	there	is	nobody	set	to	engineer	it	yet.		We	might	
possibly	be	ready	to	start	in	the	fall.			
	
Disc	Gold	Course:	John	thought	it	was	important	to	have	documentation	to	control	
the	use	of	the	course.		It	is	also	an	effort	to	raise	funds.	The	leagues,	or	tags,	have	
registration	fees	and	John	would	like	to	tag	a	dollar	or	two	on	to	that	to	come	to	the	
lake	committee	and	will	then	be	administered	by	the	committee.		This	will	also	limit	
the	capacity	of	the	course	to	50	people	max	at	any	given	time.		Paul	wants	any	
moneys	to	pass	through	the	town	first.	Jeff	says	that	the	town	has	been	resistant	to	
that	in	the	past.			
	
Town	Meeting	tomorrow:	Cathy	:	the	town		will	be	discussing	mostly	water	issues	.	
	
Up-A-Downa:	will	be	here	May	14	or	15	
Fishing	Derby:	June	4	Sponsored	by	the	Lion’s	Club.	Hooked	on	Palmer	Lake.		
Fireworks	Com	wants	to	piggyback	fishing	derby.	The	run	is	$25	and	it	includes	a	T-
shirt.	Fireworks	will	be	a	go	if	the	town	council	approves.		
The	Glow	Run	is	May	21,	2016.	@	8pm.		There	are	already	100	people	signed	up.	



The	restaurant	group	is	doing	a	progressive	dinner	June	28th.		And	then	July	26,	Aug	
30,	Taste	of	Aug	20,	Sept	27	is	another	progressive	dinner.	Oct	25	here	will	be	the	
October-fest.		October	15th	will	be	the	next	.5K			
	
	
	
Meeting	adjourned	at	8:30	pm	
	
	
Thank	you	to	Roger	and	the	Lucretia	Vaile	Museum.	
	
	
	
	
	


